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I urge in the strongest possible way that we ban all flavored tobacco products in 

Oregon! The trend of younger people picking up vaping is an exceptionally bad 

health trend. Everything about it is destructive, including all the litter and garbage 

these products make. For those using vaping to get off of smoking, they can do so 

without flavors. The purpose of flavored tobacco is to addict our children, and we will 

be paying dearly for a whole generation if we allow this trend to continue. 


